
May 20, 2022 
 
 

Public Notice of 

Annual Post-Award Forum on 

Mississippi Section 1115(a) Healthier Mississippi Waiver 

 
Pursuant to 42 C.F.R. Section 431.420(c), public notice is hereby given to the annual Post-Award Forum on 

the Division of Medicaid’s Healthier Mississippi Waiver. The annual Post-Award Forum provides 

stakeholders and the general public the opportunity to provide meaningful comment on the progress of the 

Healthier Mississippi Waiver. The Healthier Mississippi Waiver operates under the authority of an 

1115(a) waiver approved by the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS). The Post-Award 

Forum will be held from 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. on Monday, June 20, 2022. Due to the public health 

emergency, the Public Forum will be held via teleconference at 888-822-7517, access code: 4282244.  There 

will be an opportunity for public comment during the forum. 
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